
Dear Valued Clients,   We want to inform you that starting from (1th
December 2017), we terminate the cooperation
with AlfaTrade Broker. Please note that AlfaTrade is blacklisted by
the PipSafe (Forex Scam Brokers) and  If you have an account with
them, we recommend that you try to withdraw all of your funds. If
you have any questions please contact us at support@pipsafe.com.  
Best Regards,

PipSafe Support Team

Skype: pipsafe

https://www.pipsafe.com/forex-broker-scam-list/
mailto:support@pipsafe.com
https://www.pipsafe.com
https://www.pipsafe.com

